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Affiliation/Position Kyoto University, Primate Research Institute, D2 Student 
Name Kazuya Toda 
 

1. Country/location of visit   
Kenya, Nairobi 

2. Research project 
Attendance of International Primatological Congress  

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2018. 08. 18 – 2018. 08. 29 (12 days) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
International Primatological Society 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

In International Primatological Congress, I presented mu study about demography of female bonobos 

migrating among unit-groups. I investigated cases of emigration by natal females and immigration by 

foreign females with operational definitions by referring individual daily presences in bonobo groups at 

Wamba. I Introduced a series of the flow between emigration from the natal group, immigration into another 

group, and giving first birth.  
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After the Congress, I went to Masai Mara national park to observe wild animals habituating in Savanna. It 

was my first time to see the dry forest, and I really enjoyed the open landscape and took photos of some 

animals.  
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